



Littleton Recognized as Michigan Bar Foundation Fellow

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

October 12, 2020

SOUTHFIELD, Mich. – Ray H. Littleton, a litigator from Foster Swift's Southfield office, has been elected a Fellow of the Michigan State Bar Foundation (MSBF).

Established in 1984, the Michigan State Bar Foundation's Fellows Program recognizes distinguished Michigan lawyers for their professional excellence and service to the community. The Fellows Program supports the Foundation in providing leadership and grants for improvements in the administration of justice and the delivery of civil legal aid to the less fortunate.

Fellows are nominated by their peers and elected by the MSBF Trustees. Littleton was welcomed as a new Fellow at the virtual annual MSBF Fellows Meeting on September $23^{\rm rd}$.

Littleton's practice consists of commercial and general litigation and health care law. He helps businesses and organizations address a wide range of litigation matters and disputes, specializing in four key areas: insurance, health care, transportation, and warranty claims.

ATTORNEYS

Ray H. Littleton

PRACTICE AREAS

General & Commercial Litigation
Health Care
Insurance Coverage
Insurance Defense
Transportation Law